
3057 
Title IX Policy 

 
As required by Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, it is the policy 
of the district that no person shall, on the basis of sex, be excluded from 
participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subject to discrimination 
under any of the district’s programs or activities, or in regards to admission 
or employment.  Any person may report sex discrimination, including sexual 
harassment.  This report must be made by any means to the district’s Title IX 
Coordinator whose contact information can be found on the district’s website 
and in the district’s student and staff handbooks.  Any other inquiries 
regarding the application of this policy should be referred to the Title IX 
Coordinator.  
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